
Subject: [Fwd: ]
Date: Fri, 18 Feb 2005 20:21:02 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: 
Date: Thu, 17 Feb 2005 10:51:31 -0800

From: Steve Williams <steve@kashas.com>
To: 'Cam McRae' <cam@nsmb.com>, sunletters@png.canwest.com, editor@nsnews.com, jharris@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org,

jcuthbert@dnv.org, rwalton@dnv.org, anixon@dnv.org, lmuri@dnv.org, mmckeonholmes@dnv.org, ecrist@dnv.org

I realize that they do most of the building, and that's why the trails are awesome. But if they have a way of addressing environmental and governmental concerns, I don't understand why
there is such an uprising regarding the land use; the land is being maintained and monitored without major expense to the government. We ride And take care of the hills and everyone is
happy.

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Richard Walton [mailto:richard_walton@dnv.org]

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2005 10:51 PM

To: Steve Williams

Subject: RE: fromme

 

Steve, Councillor Walton here. The North Shore Mountain Bike Association does most of the trail bulding on our mountains and does a great job. The future of our trail maintenance lies
in a sharing of the responsibility. I think your comments are on track and I appreciate your taking the time to write to us. Best wishes Councillor Richard Walton (and a mountainbiker)
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